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Press release 
 
Bucharest, 1 November 2018 
 
 
 
 
SN Nuclearelectrica SA (“SNN”) announces that Cernavoda NPP Unit 1 will operate, starting 
with 08 :00 hours, on November 2nd 2018, at a reduced power, in order to perform repair works 
at a tank related to the turbogenerator group (the classical part of the power plant). 
 
Cernavoda NPP Unit 1 will operate at a reduced power of about 500 MW, as the repair works 
can only be performed with the reactor at a reduced power. 
 
The controlled power reduction and the repair works will be performed under full safety 
conditions and in compliance with the specific procedures of the power plant. 
 
 
 
 
 
Cosmin Ghita 
CEO 
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